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Ref:APNS/2014/160    September 24, 2014 

 
To: All Member Publications 

 
Sub: Advertisement of All Pakistan Newspapers Society 

  
Dear Sirs, 

 

We have to inform you that the Punjab Government has exempted newspapers from the Sales 

Tax imposed in the provincial budget 2014.  

 

The All Pakistan Newspapers Society has issued an advertisement on “Exemption of the Print 

Media from General Sales Tax (GST)”. 

 

We request you to kindly publish the ad in your issue of September 25, 2014 as gratis. The ad 

material is available on our website i.e. www.apns.com.pk/downloads.php 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

 Executive Director 

           APNS 


